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SAMIK SHIPPING CO., LTD.
Room 206, Samhwa Building, Sokong-Dong

SEOUL, KOREA

August 23, 1962

Messrs. Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
YOKOHAMA .

Gentlemen:
"UN RYONG"

We thank you for your letter of August 10th in which you
show your generosity by expressing your readiness to keep the
subject ship classed as before.

We, however, are sorry to advise that following several
reasons prevent us from determining our attitude whether we should
accept your proposal.

As we advised you before, we have had the ship repaired
in the Daesun Dockyard between July 20th and August 13th and passed
by KR. As you know, the Daesun Dockyard is not recognized by you.
So we have discussed with Mr. Shin over this matter and got the word
from him that the ship should be docked again in order to be surveyed
by him and to continue to keep the classification, Notwithstanding,
our situation does not allow us to do this although we think his
request is most reasonable,

In this regard, may we suggest that you extend the survey
until June next year so that the ship may resume the classification.

Please advise us whether the rules involved can permit our request
and you will be prepared to do so.

Awaiting your encouraging reply, we are,

Yours sincerely,

SAMTK SHIPPING CO., LTD.

Sgd.
CHANG C. KIM, president
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